
Town of Stoddard 

Planning Board 

Tuesday, May 3, 2022 

Town Hall – 7PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Roll Call: 

 

All present – Jane McOsker – Chair, Vickie Williams – Vice-Chair & Secretary, Chris Madden – 

Selectmen Representative, Jason Russell – Member and Harry Power – Alternate 

 

Correspondence: 

 

Budget - $100.00 charge for postage stamps. No other change. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Hayes Car & Truck – reviewing file  

 

CPO – Working on the retyping of the document to one format 

 

Master Plan – Will start more detailed work over the next several months 

 

New Business: 

 

Harry brought up the question -  If things should be brought  before the ZBA or Planning Board 

first? It is the belief of the Planning Board that the Planning Board should look at a project first, 

then give guidance and direction to the applicant on the best way to complete their request and 

needs. 

 

*This was Jane McOskers last meeting as a member of the Planning Board. Thank you Jane for 

your time and commitment to the Town of Stoddard. 

 

Jane move to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 PM. Chris Seconded. Motion Carried 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM 

 

 

Submitted  

Vickie Williams 

Planning Board Secretary 

 


